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ATTACHMENT 7
SUMMARY OFBICYCLE AND PEDESTRIAN
ADVISORY BOARD ACTION

Freedom House - Applicationfor Special Use Permit Modification
March 27, 2007

The Bicycle and Pedestrian Advisory Board recommendsthat the Council
approve the application as set out in Resolution A of the Town Manager’s
memorandum.

Vote: 8-0.

Aye  Jed Dube, Ray Magyar, Dave Love, Kate Millard, Perri Morgan,
Wendy Sarratt, Ray Piplani and Linda Gaines

Wendy Sarratt, Acting Chair, Bicycle and Pedestrian Advisory Board
Gordon Sutherland, Principal Planner
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